
Summer  
July 2017  

CASCADE 

COURIER  
 

Leisure Time RV Park Newsletter  

 

Ballots must be received by July 17.  It is extremely 

important you take the time to read the ballot and vote.  

Even if you have no interest in voting for a Board 

Candidate, there is a CC&R amendment on the ballot 

which is very important to you as a lot owner.  Read and 

mark your ballot immediately.  Thank you  

2017 Season in full swing  
Kudo’s to all the lot owners who are continuing to keep 

their lots clean and neat and adding more landscaping 

each year.  The pride of ownership is apparent in our 

community.  

Annual meeting July 22  

We hope to see as many as possible attend the Annual Meeting this year on Saturday, 

July 22 at 10:30 a.m..  This is the one chance of the year to join with community 

members and let the Board know about issues of concern to you and your neighbors.    

Meet the Candidates had a good turnout July 1.  Many got their questions put to each 

candidate in a personal discussion.  This forum has proven to be an effective way for 

everyone to get to know each of the candidates.  Good luck to each of you.  A big 

thank you goes out to each of you from all of us for volunteering to become a Board 

Member.    

Al Bingham, Richard Norquist  

Cont’d on page 2  

Larry Larson, Christine Dolan,    



July 4th Cascade Parade       July 2 Ice Cream Social Lots 

of fun in the sun!  

 

 

Leisure Time RV Park  
  

514 N. Sawyer St  

Cascade ID 83611  

  

Activities Committee meeting 
  

July 19, 10:30 
  

Please consider attending 
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